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Summer 2014

Dear Parents,


I am pleased to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you and to welcome your child to my class.  A good learning experience is built on a cooperative effort between parent, child, and teacher.  I look forward to the work and growth we will all accomplish this year.


I would like the opportunity to introduce myself.  I am a graduate of Lansing Community College and Central Michigan University with a major in Language Arts and a minor in mathematics.  My Masters Degree in Education is from Spring Arbor University.  First grade is a magical grade and I am looking forward to being your child’s teacher this year!


I will strive to create a safe, enjoyable, academically stimulating environment in which your child, and all of the children in my care, will become successful first graders.  My expectations for conduct and academic standards are high.  With your participation both in and out of the classroom, we can look forward to a productive, creative, and enjoyable year together.  

 
I am looking forward to working with you and your child.  Please feel free to contact me anytime you have a concern.  You may also e-mail me anytime at desler@erpsk12.org.  Likewise, I will call or write to you if I feel there is an issue that we need to discuss.  I will be posting my general information packet and our schedule as soon as I get it on http://esler.weebly.com. You will always be able to find the latest and most up to date information there.  In addition, if you would like to receive text messages about class information, please inquire about Remind 101. Information is included about it on our website. Please complete and return the included student information sheet by the first day of school.


Thank you in advance for your support.

 







Sincerely,







Miss Dawn Esler

